November 30, 2016 Library Committee Meeting

Attendees: Erik Wilkinson

Travis Real

Sylvia Deloera

Tom Goforth

Dr. Selvan

Last meetings minutes were approved.

Erik_We are looking forward to meeting the new Director, Dr. Richard Nolan,
hoping for a visit from him on our campus in spring. Erik attended Dean’s Town
Hall, the renovation was discussed it will be a 3-5 year process. Holiday hours will
be up and posted. There is only .Will try to get a new one. On December 5" we
have therapy dog visit from 3-4:00pm, and will be posting and sending invites,
everyone is welcome. We have new chairs that were ordered for the Library on
the 1* floor. Library has resumed Internal Medicine OSCEs. He has an idea for
ornaments to give to donors. For the 3D printer, the faculty and staff are allowed
to print. There is a new class of nursing orientations on January; there will not be
one in December. The local 3D task force will be working in conjunction with the
research department. Erik passed out brochures on Scopus.

Travis_Offered information on database and resources; covered Gideon, has an
app for smart phone as well, is user friendly.

Dr. Selvan- | have questions on CDC. Dr. Selvan thinks outside resources are
difficult in finding. Also before submitting, is there a way to have a guideline on
references? RefWorks online base gives hyperlink. She said endnote can
download to computer. Dr. Selvan suggested sleep apnea prototype mouthpiece
for the 3D printer. She requested some approved case studies for journals and
manuscripts. Erik will check.

Mr. Goforth_is looking forward to using Scopus.



